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Another ESSE Bursary to a HASE Member

We are proud to announce that, after the award last year to one of our members, Maria Vara, another HASE member has been awarded an ESSE bursary for postgraduate research abroad. Maria Schoina, who is completing her PhD at Aristotle University, will receive the sum of E1,100 for research on the subject of "The Anglo-Italian Discourse of The Liberal" (The Liberal was a notorious and short-lived Byron-Hunt journal started in Italy). The research will be conducted at the University of Colorado at Boulder.
6th International HASE Conference

Our next conference, to be held at the University of Athens on October 20-23, 2005, is on the subject of:

(Re)Constructing Pain and Joy in

Language, Literature, and Culture

The conference organisers invite would-be participants to submit abstracts of 300 words (for 20-minute papers). Deadline: 10 January, 2005.For further details, consult the conference website at

http://www.cc.uoa.gr/english/P&J/P&J1.htm
Biennial ESSE Conference in Zaragoza

We are hoping to see many HASE members at the 7th ESSE conference to be held this year in Zaragoza, Spain, from 8-12 September. Much interest is being generated by the Opening Event featuring Jacques Derrida in conversation with Derek Attridge, as well as the 8 Sub-Plenary lectures, 12 Panel Discussions, and 48 Seminars on a range of topical literary, cultural and linguistic issues. For details, consult the website at  http://www.essenglish.org
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